NOTICE

The State of California has determined that the release of R-134a, the refrigerant
used in your car’s A/C system, contributes to Global Warming.

It is your responsibility to understand proper re-charging techniques before ser-
vicing your vehicle’s air conditioner. Resources available to you include:

¢ Product Label Instructions

e Your Store Sales Associate

e “The Do-it-Yourself Guide to Proper A/C System Recharging” brochure
e On the Web: www.rechargeac.com

Effective January 1, 2010, California law requires all purchasers of small con-
tainers of refrigerant marked for deposit and return to pay a $10.00 per con-
tainer deposit at time of retail purchase and return all purchased, used contain-
ers for recycling within 90 days to the retailer where purchased for a $10.00 per
container refund with valid proof of purchase.

It is illegal to destroy or discard used or unused small refrigerant containers
under Section 95360 et seq. of the California Code of Regulations.



